MEREKIAN NEWSLETTER

MARCH - MAY 2018

The time to sow has come

To all the farmers the time to start sowing is fast approaching. So choose a good plot of land and get to work. Remember that we had a small shortage of barley last year. Which hindered our production of Gorgory for export. Because we would like to export more beer this year it would be appreciated if at least 5 extra hectares of barley would be produced.

500 extra visitors

The office of tourism is expecting about 500 extra visitors during this period than last year. The tourist are also choosing to step away from the classic bustours. These tourists are interested in experiencing the true nomadic life among the native people. We encourage every Merekian to welcome the tourists into our beautiful country.

